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Project number: H2095 
 

 

To the Resident 
 

 

New Public Amenity Block – Buderim Lions Park 

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
maintaining and improving our parks and 
recreational spaces across the region.  

As part of these ongoing improvements, we are 
replacing the public amenity block at the 
Buderim Lions Park with a new disability 
compliant amenity block. 

The new public amenity block will consist of one 
disability compliant and two ambulant toilets to 
service its patrons and wider community.  

Please refer to design in figure 1 and location of 
works in figure 2 overleaf. 

Start date 
Works are scheduled to commence Monday 30 
October 2023 and will be completed by mid-
December, weather and site conditions 
permitting. 

Property access and parking 
Temporary fencing will be set up around the 
work site for the duration of the project. There 
will also be temporary toilets available onsite 
while construction works take place. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
these improvements. 

 

 

Further information 

For further information about this project 
please contact council’s project officer, 
Mathew Wright on the details below (please 
quote H2095 Buderim Lions Park Public 
Amenity Block. 
 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 

Hi all, 
Whether you’re a family with children at a local park, a jogger on a morning run or 
even someone on a long car trip just looking for a public toilet, we’ve all been 
there and we get the importance of having decent toilet facilities.  I am glad to see 
this old asset being replaced with something more modern and better looking.  

Cr Christian Dickson 



Figure 1: Public Amenity Design 

Figure 2: Public Amenity Block Location 


